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I oppose this undemocratic bill which would ban mail in ballots. Oregon's mail in-

ballot voting has been efficient, cost saving, and most importantly, a way for 

registered voters to submit their votes without undue physical hardship (getting to a 

polling place) or redundant document requirements which put road blocks to voting. 

Please do not pass this bill!!  

 

Martha Howard-Bullen 

 


